
In mathematics, we have been looking at the place 
value of numbers to 10. The children have been 
reading, writing, building and comparing these  
numbers. They have learnt the greater than, less 
than and equal to symbols and have been using 
these to compare numbers. 

In geography, we have been looking at the continents of the world. 
We have been looking at the names of the continents and their     
location within planet Earth. 

In RE, the children have been learning about Jesus and his teach-
ings. The children have enjoyed listening to different Christian   
stories such as ’Feeding the Five Thousand’ and ’The Wise Man and 
the Foolish Man’. The children made models to show the wise man’s 
house. 

Red Class have been working incredibly hard on their phonics and 
writing this half term. They have embraced the new phonics scheme 
which we are using and enjoy taking part in regular guided reading 
activities. 

In writing, the children have had the opportunity to explore a new 
writing area with lots of different media for them to choose from 
for their writing. Some have even enjoyed using clipboards and doing 
their writing on the carpet. 


